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Statement of John West 
 
 

This case was very challenging.  We argued that KTLA could not escape 
liability by relying on the language in Kurt’s contract, which we claimed was 
ambiguous and subject to different interpretations. 

 
The jury agreed with us. 
 
I am proud to have represented Mr. Knutsson and to be a part of our victory 

in this case. 
 

 
John West 

Attorney at Law 
Representing Kurt Knutsson 
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